From: mcbear@earthlink.net,
To: mcbear@earthlink.net,

Subject: GROUP RED #1018 SOUTHERN BAY RACING NEWS YOU CAN USE March 1, 2021

Date: Mon, Mar 1, 2021 10:27 am

Attachments: image001.jpg (54K), image003.jpg (50K), image005.png (16K),

For additional information contact: Lin McCarthy, (757) 850-4225

Southern Bay Racing News You Can Use #1018 March 1, 2021

SBRNYCU is an independent weekly publication of southern Chesapeake Bay racing happenings.

Founded in April, 2000. Lin McCarthy, Editor

Try sailing - it's NOT easy! - Bill Schanen, SAILING Magazine

For your first day of March Monday morning coffee:

MORGANA – Southern Wind Shipyard presents this custom RP-NAUTA 100. The boat is referred to as the epitome of a bluewater cruiser/racer. Whether you are engineer, naval architect, interior designer, bluewater sailor, racer, or just plain appreciator of fine things, especially sailboats, there is just under 20 minutes of peace and quiet exploring the details of a superyacht, narrated by several of the folks who had a hand in her build. Click here VIDEO: Behind the Build, Morgana > Scuttlebutt Sailing NorE: Video via Scuttlebutt, 5760, February 23, 2021.



CCV RACING GUIDE – "Be in the Book" deadline is March 11. It's time to get your name on the 2021 CCVR Members List that will be published in the Guide. To be in the book, CCVR must have your ONLINE membership registration form and payment no later than March 11th. Same deadline for Snail Mail membership form and payment – March 11th. Click on www.ccvracing.us and follow the directions on the "Membership" tab. If you miss the "Be in the Book"

deadline, you can still join anytime. Come on – the *Tune Up Races* and *CCVR Spring Series* will be here before ya know it! **NOTE:** The CCVR GUIDE will be available for pickup on March 27th between 4-7 on the HYC grounds.



2021 SOUTHERN CHESAPEAKE BAY BIG BOAT SCHEDULE is

available by email request to mcbear@earthlink.net or hit "reply" to this issue of SBRNYCU. Just say "2021 Schedule" on the Subj: line.

SPRING IS COMING and so is SAILBOAT RACING!! One thing a racer must tend to is being in the good graces of King Neptune throughout racing season. To do that you should offer up socks at a Sock Burning! Paying attention to the applicable covid requirements, be on the look-out for a Sock Burning, usually held around a late weekend in March. It's a tradition we can all do – no specific numbers criteria as far as the attendance to make a valid Sock Burning – King Neptune is impressed by sincerity, not volume. A single racer or crew can have a Sock Burning. Just by sure you toss your most meaningful offering ©



MURPHY'S LAW: *Yrs Truly, the Racing Beagle,* is ready for more than one Sock Burning. Racing Beagles interchange socks with gloves on the forepaws – socks on all four when scrambling across the deck on tacks, and gloves on forepaws for jumpin' the halyard. The Murphster has already had one Sock Burning . . . tossed the offering in the backyard barbeque yesterday. There are still lots of creative ways to engage in a Sock Burning ritual – create one. Ahooooo! */S/ Murphy the Racing Beagle, the sailing spirit in us all.*

To **SUBSCRIBE** directly, send an email to mcbear@earthlink.net, put SBRNYCU on the subject line, give your name, and say, "Sign me up!" SBRNYCU is free. If you wish to UNSUBSCRIBE, send an email to mcbear@earthlink.net and put UNSUBSCRIBE on the Subject line OR, simply hit "reply" and put UNSUBSCRIBE on the subject line. The postal address associated with this email is: SBRNYCU, 4401 Chesapeake Avenue, Hampton, VA 23669. You may reprint or forward all or any part of this publication as long as you give credit to: SOUTHERN BAY RACING NEWS YOU CAN USE, Lin McCarthy, Editor